
                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

Announcement of the Faculty of Graduate Studies, Mahidol University 

Subject: Guidelines for English Proficiency Test-takers during the Coronavirus 2019 

(COVID-19) (Omicron Variant) Outbreak 

(No. 3) 2022  

............................................ 

 
 

 This is an announcement regarding the re- opening of Mahidol University at Salaya 

campus in compliance with the Measures to Prevent and Control the Outbreak of the 

Coronavirus 2019 ( COVID- 19)  notice on the 1st May 2022.   The Faculty of Graduate Studies 

(FGS) at Mahidol University instructs English proficiency test-takers to take the following steps: 

1. Test- takers are required to complete the Coronavirus 2019 ( COVID- 19)  screening 

form 2 days prior the exam date using https://forms.gle/JvjYJ9WriBfvaNWi6. 

2. Test takers are required to submit negative results from either PT- PCR or Rapid 

Antigen Test Kits (ATK) COVID-19 test to the Faculty of Graduate Studies 2 days prior 

the examination date.  Results must not exceed 48 hours before the examination 

date. 

3. Rapid Antigen Test Kits (ATK) and PT-PCR test results submission is as follows: 

3. 1 For the self- administered tests, test- takers are required to write first and last 

name/ date of screening/ time of screening on the ATK test kit, take a photo of the 

test kit and send it to the Language Center Section Line at @693lascg. 

3. 2 If one is tested by an organization certified by the Department of Medical 

Sciences or the Ministry of Public of Public Health, one to scan their results and 

send it to the Language Center Section Line at @693lascg. 

4. Those who have contracted COVID- 19 or show any symptoms associated with 

COVID- 19 will not be allowed to take the test.  Test- takers can postpone the test 

once. Note that the application fee is non-refundable. Take testers who have tested 

positive for COVID- 19 ought to notify the Faculty of Graduate Studies immediately. 

Those who notify after the examination date will not be able to reschedule their 

examination and will be ineligible for a refund. 
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5. In the event that a test-taker does not provide COVID-19 negative results, he or she 

is not allowed to enter the examination room. 

The announcement shall be acknowledged and taken in effect since 1st June 2022 

onwards 

 

Announced on   2  June 2022 

 

         Professor Patcheree  Letrit, M.D., Ph.D. 

Dean, Faculty of Graduate Studies 




